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Media Release 

Have your say on new tracks and signs at Queens Park 


22 August 2016

The Great Ocean Road Coast Committee (GORCC) has been working closely with the Friends of Queens Park to upgrade tracks and signage in the park.  Feedback is now being sought on the proposed track routes, names and the new visual style and logos for the park.  

GORCC’s Environment and Education Manager Alex MacDonald said that significant environmental work had been completed.
“This investment in the park is really tribute to hours of work from the Friends of Queens Park, GORCC and volunteers,” said Mrs MacDonald.  “While many people know the park for the iconic Teddy’s Lookout, when completed, we’re hoping to create a truly great visitor experience at the top end of Lorne.”

President of the Friends of Queens Park John Wilson said it was an exciting time for the park and Lorne community. 

 “Our primary focus is on conservation, but we recognise we need to engage more with visitors, especially international travellers so that we offer an experience that is enjoyable, friendly, and interesting while being educational.”

“Through signage and track improvements, hopefully the Queens Park visit will be a memorable experience; also one that arouses a sense of awe and curiosity in seeing biodiversity working.  All this contributes to understanding conservation.”

Have your say by emailing: info@gorcc.com.au by 16 September 2016. 
For more information and to check out the proposed upgrades, visit GORCC at www.gorcc.com.au.

Reptiles come to Anglesea

The ANGAIR Wildflower and Art Weekend returns to Anglesea September 17-18 at the Memorial Hall and this year features an exciting ‘Roaming Reptiles’ live display. 

The interactive display will feature a selection of Australian reptiles including baby snakes, turtles, lizards and crocodiles.  The annual event will also showcase displays of native and indigenous flowers, exhibitions of local artwork, guided wildflower walks, children’s activities. 

The Great Ocean Road Coast Committee Conservation Supervisor Georgie Beale said the weekend was a great way to raise environmental awareness in the community. 

“There are remarkable numbers of orchids and other wildflowers that grow throughout Anglesea and Aireys Inlet district in springtime, and the show is the perfect time to admire these amazing displays,” she said. 

There are opportunities to take guided walks and bus tours to visit the bushland and floral reserves to see the indigenous flowers in the natural habitat. 

“ANGAIR works tirelessly throughout the year to enhance and protect the Anglesea precinct and the Wildflower and Art Weekend helps showcase the amazing flora and fauna endemic to the Surf Coast,” Ms Beale said. 

Entry is $5 for adults, students and pensioners $2 and children free with all proceeds from the event reinvested back into coastal conservation. 

ANGAIR is a local environmental volunteer group dedicated to protecting the indigenous flora and fauna of Anglesea and Aireys Inlet.  ANGAIR holds working bees three Mondays a month from 9.30am and include a morning tea afterwards. 

For more information, or to find out how you can volunteer, visit www.angair.org.au or contact Carl Rayner on 5263 2193.  

